
CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
PASADENA, CALIFORNIA

DIVISION OF BIOLOGY

Feb. 17

Dear Josh,

I am tentatively planning to come to the

meeting on February 29. I will take the night

train up on the 28th and return the same way on

the 29th, so no room reservation is necessary.

I will try to get out some kind of memo to Westex

between now and then and will send the copies to

you for distribution.

Yours,

_° hply

N,. Horowitz


